From: Carole Huey <chueyl0@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 2:45 PM

To: Lazar, Steve <SLazar@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Cc: Laura Peterson <lpeterson998 @gmail.com>

Subject: Re: PLN-2021-17560-APPEAL Valadao - continuance of appeal from 1/9 to 1/23/24 BOS mtg.

I Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Yes, the Coalition for Responsible Housing is agreeable to a continuance of our appeal hearing until a full board is
present on 01/23/2024.

Thank you,

Carole Huey
707-442-4880

On Fri, Dec 15, 2023, 2:31 PM Lazar, Steve <SLazar@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote:

Hi Carol-
| am writing to follow up on our recent conversation concerning the upcoming hearing for the Valadao appeal.

To comply with the timing requirements of Humboldt county code, we have scheduled the appeal hearing to occur at
the January 9, 2024 Board of Supervisors meeting.

However, as was noted during our conversation Wednesday, Supervisor Arroyo will not be able to attend this meeting.

During our conversation you indicated that you would prefer having the matter continued to a later board meeting to
ensure that the full board would be present for the appeal hearing.

We've been told by the Clerk of the Board’s office that the full board will be present for the January 23rd regular board
meeting.

Can you confirm that the Coalition for Responsible Housing is agreeable to requesting that the appeal hearing not be
conducted at the Board’s 1/9 meeting and instead be held during the meeting on January 23rd?

If you have any questions about this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Steven Lazar

Senior Planner

Humboldt County Planning &
Building Department

3015 H St. | Eureka, CA 95501
707/268-3741
slazar@co.humboldt.ca.us
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